
Dear Families, 08/9/2024

I am excited to share with you that Stockbridge Cares will be expanding to offer a

Morning Care program. Stockbridge Morning Care is a program that offers activities,

morning snacks and a calm place for our students to start their school day. Stockbridge

Morning care is offered to families enrolled in the district grades Pre-K-5th and will be

housed within the cafeteria. Families will enter through the library hallway entrance

and proceed to the cafeteria. Stockbridge Morning Care will be available from 7:00

am-7:45 am on days when school is in session. In the event of bad weather and school

has a 2hr delay there will be no morning care. The fee for participating in Stockbridge

Morning Care is $550 per child, per school year. Equal payments are able to be paid at

the beginning of each quarter or in one installment at the start of the first quarter. Spots

are limited to 15 students. Applications can be submitted to the main office

between the days of Aug. 12th and 15th, during normal school business office

hours. On August 16th all applicants will be assigned a random number and will

be chosen randomly to fill the 15 spots. Applications may be submitted by any

person as long as it has been signed by the parent/guardian. Please see the

attached application. Families will be notified by Mr. Meshak of their child(s)

enrollment status and if outside of the 15 slots will be placed on a waiting list.

Enjoy the day!

Curt Meshak Melissa Eldred
Building Principal Stockbridge Care Coordinator


